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“It is rather to make it (government) work with us, not over us; to stand by 

our side, not ride our back. Government can and must provide opportunity not 

smother it…” Ronald Reagan 
 

Thank You! 

To everyone who volunteered to staff the tent 

at the County Fair, and our booth and float 

during the Darien Cornfest – THANK YOU! 

Many Thanks and Congratulations! 

To Becky Merwin who is our 1st Platinum Life 

Member.  Thank you so much for your 

generosity Becky! 

Thank You! 

To Seth Schmidt who helped staff the 

Governor’s table at the Waukesha Gun Show. 

To Joe Rezek and Tyler August for their help in 

putting up fields at over 38 locations around 

the county this year. 

Election Headquarters (EH) 

We have opened a second Election Headquarters 

that we refer to as the Whitewater Annex.  It is 

through the generosity of Mr. Larry Kachel that this 

is all possible. Thank You Larry! 

The facility is located at 130 West Center Ave, 

Whitewater, 53190 - next door to the Coyote Grill. 

The Annex will be staffed primarily by people from 

Whitewater and the details and hours are still being 

worked out. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to go into an area of 

the county that traditionally votes over 50% 

democrat.  We can make a difference! 

 

Our Elkhorn Election Headquarters (EH) is located in 

the historic Elkhorn Independent building at 11 W. 

Walworth in downtown Elkhorn.  

 Our hours effective 1 October are: 

Monday - Friday:   10am – 2pm  &  4pm – 7pm                                             

Saturday:   8:00am – 5:00pm 

Sundays and holidays:   Closed 

The phone number is (262) 723-RPWC (7792). 

Hispanic Outreach 

At our September membership meeting the 

members approved spending funds to run ads 

in El Tiempo newspaper prior to the November 

6th election. 

We will be running 5 ads beginning on October 

5th through November 3rd. 

The topics this cycle are “Family Values”, 

“Education/School Choice”, “Pro-life”, and the 

last 2 ads will be our list of candidates on our 

local lit. 

September Pints and Politics 

The UW Whitewater CR welcome back event 

went GREAT! Over 60 people attended.  Special 

guests who attended were: 1st congressional 

candidate Bryan Steil, AG Brad Schimel, State 

Treasurer candidate Travis Hartwig, Senator 

Nass, and Representatives Amy Loudenbeck 

and Cody Horlacher. Also attending were 
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Sheriff Kurt Picknell and District Attorney Zeke 

Weidenfeld. 

Through the generosity of attendees – the CRs 

had donated to them over $800 to help them 

finance outside speakers coming on campus. 

Thank you to all who contributed to the CRs! 

GET OUT THE VOTE EFFORT 

Our primary purpose as the RPWC is to get 

Republicans Elected! 

Below is a list of activities we have scheduled to 

help ensure we win on November 6th. 

October 4th Members meeting all GOTV and 

Lindsey training 

October 5th start phone calls to WALCO Hard/ 

Soft Repubs 

October 12 & 13 Delevan Gun Show  

October 13th -  9am at EH hit doors/phones: 

10:00am – 4:00pm doors, and phones 

October 20th – Elkhorn Oktoberfest – 

October 20th - 9am at EH hit doors/phones: 

10:00am – 4:00pm doors, and phones 

5 - El Tiempo Ads October 5th through Nov 2nd  

Newspaper ads all local papers  

Social Media boosts  

Oct 27th -Lit drops    

LTE Team – doing a great job – join us and help! 

Nov 3rd Roadside Rallies 11am – 1pm 

November 6th Election return watch party at EH 

 

 

Coming Events: 

October 4th:  6:00pm Membership @ EH. 

 Finalize GOTV effort and coordination. 

October 12th  & 13th : Delavan Gun Show 

October 13th: 9:00am Doors & Phones 

October 18th:  6:30pm Pints and Politics TBD 

October 20th: Elkhorn Oktoberfest & GOTV 

October 20th: 9:00am Doors & Phones 

October  27th: 08:00 EXEC & GOTV 

November 1st: Members Meeting (GOTV) 

November 3rd: 10:00 – 4:00pm Massive lit & 

Telephones effort 

VOTE NOVEMBER 6TH! 

November 15h:  6:30pm  Pints & Politics 

December 6th:  6:oopm Members Meeting 

DECEMBER NO PINTS & POLITICS 

January 3rd: Members meeting 6pm EH 

January : Christmas Party/Volunteer Dinner 

To help with any of the events you can call 

(262)723-RPWC (7792) or email us at 

info@walworthgop.com 

Chairman’s Closing Comments 

We as the Walworth County GOP exist for one 

reason; to get Republicans elected! 

This November’s ballot is packed with offices 

that we must fill with Republicans. 

Look what is happening in Washington, here in 

Wisconsin and right here in Walworth County. 

We have leftists who sit on unsubstantiated  

allegations of sexual misconduct for a Supreme 

Court nominee for 6 weeks and then play 

“gotch-ya”.  If a crime or attack did occur how 

wrong is it to sit on the information and 

politicize it? How does that play for actual 

victims? 
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Here in WALCO we have crazed people going 

on private property, trespassing, and criminally 

damaging campaign signs. We have leftists 

passing themselves off as “Independents” when 

they are really members of the leftist 

organization.  We have the leftists protesting 

our private events. 

Did you know the leftover crazies from Act 10 

still meet and sing in our state capital? 

We have elected and nonelected leftists 

pushing for public policy on the ballot so as to 

turnout more voters for them. 

Those few examples are tiny compared to what 

is happening with the attempts by 

“Progressives”, “Democrats”, or “Socialists” in 

an effort to RESIST or “… fundamentally change 

America…” at all levels. 

I truly believe if the leftists take control of the 

House and Senate we will see the impeachment 

of our President.   

If you don’t vote and if you don’t help get 

others to vote for Republicans – imagine what 

our Country, State, and County will look like. 

Think about what a Tony Evers governor will 

look like with Republican held Assembly and 

Senate. 

Think about what is happening to Judge 

Kavanaugh and what will happen to future 

nominees if we don’t elect Leah Vukmir. 

Think about 9 time arrested, and deadbeat dad 

Randy Bryce as your 1st District Congressman! 

The House has passed over 800 conservative 

and Trump agenda bills. Over 560 sit in the 

Senate because of people like Tomah Tammy 

Baldwin. 

Think about our Paul Ryan as House Speaker 

handing the Speaker’s gavel to Nancy Pelosi! 

Leftists are publicly protesting individual 

Republican elected officials when they go out 

to dinner with their spouse or significant other. 

“RESIST” is more than a catch word – it is the 

“Alamo” for the leftists.  YOU can make a 

difference! 

Get involved, help people go to vote.  Send text 

messages to everyone in your cell phone about 

the importance of voting.  

If you are on social media – please post and 

share Republican information to all your 

friends. 

Write letters to the editor in support of 

Republican candidates. If you need help let us 

know we will help you. 

Help us with contacting people in their homes 

and on the phone. 

Put up yard signs showing your support for 

Republicans. 

Come to the October 4th meeting and get 

involved – volunteer to staff either of our 

headquarters, knock on doors, make phone 

calls, put out yard signs, and donate to 

candidates!  DO SOMETHNG!  

Until next time and hopefully big Republican 

wins, 

 

Chris Goebel 


